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I'm an international observer that is concerned about the current issues involving your planning to reduce the

boarders of the Red River, for a multitude of reasons.

 

 I would like to see more public clarity on plans that affect (all) areas of outstanding natural beauty as I believe

they are integral to not only to other life but also our own.


